ST. JOAN OF ARC CATHOLIC CHURCH

To Whom It May Concern, April 6, 2025

I am writing to recommend Steven Hemler, a well-respected Catholic apologist whose
extensive work in sharing the faith has made a significant and wide impact on many within
the community of the Catholic Church.

As Pastor of Saint Joan of Arc Parish in Yorktown, Virginia, it is among the highest priorities to
ensure that the parishioners entrusted to my pastoral care are very well fed spiritually,
theologically, and in the proper understanding of the Church’s ecclesiology. While Steven is not
a member of our parish family formally, Mr. Hemler has been welcomed to offer several of his
excellent presentations. | can attest to his deep commitment to, and sound grasp of the
Catholic faith along with his exemplary character.

Steven has delivered insightful and thought-provoking topics on various aspects of our Catholic
faith, including: the apparitions of the Blessed Mother, the proof of the existence of God, the
science supporting the Miracles of the Eucharist, and the evidence supporting the truth behind
the Sacred Shroud. His ability to communicate complex theological concepts with clarity and
passion resonates with a broad audience, encouraging individuals to explore and deepen their
understanding of the Catholic faith. He has also conducted seminars internationally, further
demonstrating his dedication to evangelization and the global Catholic community.

His authenticity shines through in every engagement, as he approaches each topic with genuine
enthusiasm and a sincere desire to impart the truth of the Gospel. Steven’s faithfulness is
exemplified in both word and action; he inspires others to embrace their faith with courage and
conviction. His commitment to serving the broader community, coupled with his personal
kindness and respect for all, makes him a valuable resource for those seeking guidance in their
spiritual journeys.

Throughout my experience with Steven, | have been continually impressed by his character and
humility. He possesses a welcoming demeanor, allowing for open dialogue and the exchange of
ideas, which fosters an environment of respect and understanding. His genuine desire to help
others on their faith journeys is a testament to his dedication to the Church and its teachings.

I wholeheartedly recommend Steven Hemler for any opportunities the Lord presents to him
which he may pursue in the future. His unwavering faith, good character, and authenticity will
undoubtedly enrich any community or endeavor with which he chooses to engage.

Thank you for considering this recommendation. Should you require further information about
Steven’s contributions and qualifications, please feel free to reach out to me.
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